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Headteacher’s message 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 

December is now upon us and Christmas 

has arrived at Purbrook Junior School.   

 

 
 

We have the Christmas post box located in 

reception once again this year.  If your child 

wishes to post their Christmas cards, please 

ensure that the recipient’s full name and 

class are written on the envelope – we 

cannot guarantee delivery of cards that are 

not addressed properly.  The last posting 

date for cards will be Wednesday 13th 

December. 

 

I would like to thank the PJSA for organising 

and running the Pantomime last Friday.  

The children had a great time.  I would like 

to thank all the PJSA volunteers who give 

up their valuable time to run events such as 

this – without their help and support we 

would not be in a position to offer these 

opportunities to the children.  Thank you! 

 

Calshot Activities Centre 

It will be an exciting week next week, as the 

majority of our Year 5 children will embark 

on their residential visit to Calshot Activities 

Centre.  Each group leader will be posting 

images (where permission has been given) 

of their children/group on school social 

media (Facebook and Instagram) on a daily 

basis.  The Year 5 children not attending 

Calshot will undertake a week of school-

based activities.   

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

PJSA Christmas Shop – 6th 

Dec – Year 3/4, 7th Dec – 

Year 4/6 

Monday 4th to Friday 8th 

December – Year 5 Calshot 

Residential Visit 

Tuesday 12th and 

Wednesday 13th December 

– A Celebration of Christmas 

with Year 3 

Wednesday 13th December 

– School Christmas Dinner 

Friday 15th December – last 

day of autumn term 

 

 

INSET DAYS 
 

Tuesday 2nd January 24 

Thursday 28th March 24 

Monday 3rd June 24 

 

 

HOUSE POINTS 

Check out the latest House 

Points total at:  

 http://www.purbrook-

jun.hants.sch.uk/school-

houses/ 

 

The school office is likely to be very busy 

on Monday morning.  If you have an 

urgent message for the school, please 

either leave a message on our answer 

machine, report any absences via 

ParentMail or Studybugs. 

 

As the weather has got considerably 

colder this week, please could I remind 

parents that children need to have a coat 

at school.  We feel it is very important for 

children to get some fresh air at break and 

lunch times, so a warm coat is vital during 

the winter months.  Please make sure that 

all coats are clearly labelled with your 

child’s name. 

 

In order to keep everyone in school safe, 

please remember that we are a nut free 

school. 

 
This includes chocolate spread which 

contain nuts (i.e. Nutella).   

 

Due to staff attending the Calshot 

residential next week, there will not be a 

Purbrook Post issued on Friday 8th 

December.  The final Purbrook Post for 

2023 will be issued on Friday 15th 

December. 

 

 

Thank you 

Mr C Williams 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 


